
 
SHEIKH MANSOOR BIN MOHAMMED BIN RASHID AL MAKTOUM FLIES SOLO 

8th May 2014 

Sheikh Mansoor Bin Mohammed 

Bin Rashid Al Maktoum took to the 

skies today on his first solo flight. 

The first solo is a memorable 

experience for all pilots as its 

marks the first day they fly their 

aircraft alone and unaided by an 

instructor. 

Sheikh Mansoor who is enrolled in 

the Helicopter Private Pilot License 

(PPL) course, thanked his 

instructors for the support he has received during his training.   

 

 

 

 


